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Video: WSWS speaks to striking auto
workers in Detroit
29 February 2008

   Reporters from the World Socialist Web Site visited
the picket lines at American Axle & Manufacturing
(AAM) in Detroit February 28 to interview striking
auto workers. Workers at five AAM plants in Michigan
and New York walked out Tuesday, February 26, after
the expiration of their four-year contract in defiance of
the company's demands that they accept the reduction
of wages from $23 an hour to $14.
   For more WSWS reporting and videos, scroll down.
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